
Language of the week
Every week at St Wilfrid’s we focus on a ‘Language of the Week’. 
This helps us to celebrate the many different languages spoken by 
our school community. To see all the different languages we 
celebrate, see our dedicated webpage St Wilfrid's C of E Primary -
Language of the week (stwilfrids-hh.school)
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‘I Am A St Wilfrid’s Writer’

Here are our Star Writers from the last month

Welcome to our May 
Newsletter. 
We are once again 
delighted to share with 
you a snapshot of life at St 
Wilfrid’s.

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/language_of_the_week_/611550


Project Learning in May…



Important dates
See our website calendar

Attendance Update
Please see the chart below for 
our latest attendance figures 
for the school year so far. Our 
overall attendance figure is 
now at 95.3% and, while this 
is currently above the 
National average for primary 
schools, it is still below our 
target for this year. However, 
the attendance figure has 
continued to improve.

Thank You!
Earlier this year, Mrs Cox 
organised a very successful 
Abba night to raise money for 
the school. We have been 
able to purchase some 
resources and equipment to 
support children with 
additional needs. A ‘Big 
Thank You’ to Mrs Cox for 
organising and sourcing the 
resources!

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/calendar/535554

